
Welcome:
July 30th 2017 – NPDLL Regular Membership Board Meeting

Board Members Present;
Paul Gregoire, Matt Kalinowski, Chris Evans, Trevor Hafner, Shawn McMillien, Sean Rooney, 
Shawn Hawley

Public Present;
Mark Walton, John McCollum, Chris Bassi.

Meeting Minutes:
Approve June 30th, 2017 Meeting minutes

Treasurer’s Report:
July 30th balance $27,355.98

Field Coordinator Report:
Astons – back stair case – Pricing needed
Dandylion – back stair case & replacement window – pricing needed
New line stripers needed for Astons/Dandylion
Need more dirt for Astons to replace what washed away

Stand Coordinator:

No new updates

Fundraising

Lottery tickets returns low again this year. Tickets not given to Jr/Sr teams. Tickets should be 
printed and given to out at league sign-ups.

Equipment Manager:

Old equipment / 2018 bat rules

Still need more new equipment (helmets, bats)

Safety Update:

AED donated by Justin Burns
Waiting for 2nd one



Public:

Matt Kalinowski: city/county tournament. NP will have to host 1 game. 7 definite major kids – 
Minor kids (pool)

Brett Bealer – fall softball Play carbine, Jefferson.

Trevor – Aston’s needs to be cut.

John McCullum – Not all managers got keys again for Aston’s and DL. Asked some left over hats
to be purchased by the NP Trojan football boosters club.

Matt Kalinowski – Sectionals took more baseballs than originally expected. 

Score board at Astons – control box does not work reliably. Couple lights on the score board 
are out. 

Zero Turn – Take to Vacway (overhaul) should not be used to drag fields.


